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M r .  Sweetman, 

P lease  f i n d  attached a response t o  your query rega rd ing  P0914-01. 

Regards,  
M a  i r e  

Mai re  Buck ley  
Programme O f f i c e r  
Environmental  L i c e n s i n g  Programme 
m.buckley(aepa.ie 
www.epa.ie 
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I refer to y o u r  corrcspondence cinted 16/03 2003 i n  relation to the application b j  
\'cstl;iIid 1 iorticulturc I.111111ed fbr ai1 II'PC licence (Reg No PO9 14-01 ) 

While 1 cannot Identify jou r  reierence to 'SIS'. I can confirni that no specific iidbicc 
has becn pro\ ided to the applicant regarding the sedimentation ponds, save to ensurc 
their design confornis to the Agency's draf't Batneec guidance notc for the bxtraction 
of  Peat. 

If'>ou ha\ e any further queries please contact John  McFntagart at the number abovc. 

Yours sincerely 

'Cotr: 


